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16th May 2023  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Parent Teacher Consultation Evenings 

Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd May 2023 

 

This year the postponed 1RP Spring Term Parent Teacher Consultation Evenings are going to be held on: 

 

• Monday 22nd May 

• Tuesday 23rd May 

 

As well as discussing your child’s progress, you will also have the opportunity to view your child’s work whilst 

you are in school. 

 

Please remember that you are always welcome to make arrangements to visit the school at any time during 

the year if specific issues relating to your child require discussion. 

 

We should be grateful if you would make your appointment using a Sign-Up Genius link – please click here.  

Please note, bookings between 2.30-3.30 pm will take place in The Meeting Room near the school entrance 

and between 3.40-5.30 pm will take place in the 1RP classroom.  Thank you. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A4CA4A72CA2FE3-parents43

